
Value of the term: 

Self-discipline 

We have ended the Autumn term in a spectacular fashion this year! The 
children made us all feel extremely proud as they wowed audiences at the 
Christmas show. From all staff at Krishna Avanti Primary, I would like to 
wish you a very meery Christmas and a happy new year! 

Stay on Green 
champions: 

Reception 

Attendance 
Whole school: 94.93%  
 

Reception: 87.24% 

Year 1: 83.70% 

Year 2: 95.77% 

Year 3: 93.70% 

“Self-discipline is the only power 
which can keep you energized even in 
the thoughest of the circumstances.” 
Sukant Ratnakar  

Key dates coming up: 

 The children will return to school on Tuesday 7th January 

 Lotus Blossom tuition sessions will commence on Saturday 11th January.  New timings 
for sessions will be 09:30-10:30 for reception children and 10:30-12:00 for Years 1-3 
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Week 13 - Friday 13th December 2019 

The children and staff alike thoroughly enjoyed the spectacular   
pantomime show at Fairfield Halls this week. Our children were      
impeccable ambassadors for our school, sitting respectfully and     
listening intently throughout the performance. It was a magical     
experience that captured the spirit of the 

Our school Christmas production was a roaring success! 

Thank you to all parents who attended! 
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Once again, our wonderful PTA have provided our school and local 
community with a magical experience at this festive time of year. The 
Christmas Fair was crammed with exciting (and tasty) stalls, offering 
a wide variety of gifts, treats and prizes to all that visited. There 
was a fantastic turn-out and a total of £794.61 was raised for our 
children. We could not be more grateful for the   tremendous effort, 
dedication and commitment our PTA invest in our school! 

 

In addition to good attendance, please resolve to be at school on time every day next year. Do not set it as a New Year’s res-
olution though, as studies have shown that over 75% of New Year’s resolutions are broken within the first month and only 
about 8% of people accomplish New Year’s resolutions! Instead of setting punctuality as a New Year’s resolution, set your-
self daily and weekly intentions to be on time for school instead. That is proven to be more effective. 

Congratulations to all of our children who have not missed a single day of school this year! It is wonderful to see you value 
your learning and investing in your futures! You’re too cool to miss school! We hope to see more children join this exclusive 
club in the Spring term. 

34 children celebrated having 100% attendance 
over the autumn term. We pray for good health 
in the New Year so that all   children can have 
100% attendance over the spring term.  
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